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For the attention of Christie Burns

Dear Sirs,

New Workshop Extension, Millway, Millom

We refer to your email of 13" March 2020 regarding an application for a workshop extension
at Millway, Millom.

Please find attached our revised planning application. There is some confusion regarding the
existing building. We incorrectly called the building a warehouse when in fact it is a workshop
with B2 Class of Use. With reference to the accesses to the building they are existing private
tracks. We have now marked them in green. The track to the north-west side is only used by
the applicant. The track to the south-east side is also used by the applicant and other parties.

I trust that this explanation clarifies the matter. If you have any further queries do not hesitate
In romtact me.
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